
32 Garfield Street          207-318-8808 
Westbrook, ME  04092 

TWIN ELECTRIC 
 
 
 
September 26, 2014 
 
 
 
RE:  50 Eastfield Road, Portland, ME  04102 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Twin Electric, Inc. has inspected electrical wiring throughout addition of building for the above 
referenced address as requested by the city of Portland.  It was found that all electrical wiring 
throughout addition is in accordance with the NEC.  
 
Should you have any questions of concerns regarding this matter please feel free to contact me at 
the above address or phone number. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Randy MacWhinnie 
Master Electrician/Owner 
Twin Electric, Inc 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


